TOWN OF PLYMOUTH
Department of Public Works
11 Lincoln Street
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

February 12, 2008

To Whom It May Concern,

I am the Town Engineer of Plymouth, MA and have known and worked with the people
at Emerald Excavating for a number of years. In my experience they consistently meet
the expectations of their customers and of regulating authorities.

Emerald Excavating has a long-standing reputation as a company that fulfills its
commitments and provides quality products and services. I would highly recommend
Emerald Excavating to anybody that is in need of a reliable and professional excavation
contractor.

If you require any additional information please feel free to call me at (508) 747-1620
Ext. 123.

- Sincerely,
L8

Sid Kashi, P.E.
Town Engineering




